
District Representative Report  
May 10, 2025 business meeting 
 
 
District 10 family, 
 
I hope you’ve had a good couple of months and I look forward to seeing you on 
Saturday May 10 at our regular meeting location: First United Church of Christ 4605 
Curry Ford Road Orlando, FL 32812 
 

1.​ Today (May 10) is the LAST DAY to turn in Convention Raffle tickets - bring 
money in case we still have a few left to sell ($5 each to possibly win registration, 
meals, hotel for Convention August 29-31).  Bring any sold/unsold tickets as well. 

2.​ Added more information to our Google drive regarding the guidelines for the 
church (Curry Ford) - be sure to review them  

3.​ WSO Quarterly Appeal Letter - I will pass around again if anyone wants to 
contribute then send in to WSO. 

4.​ WSO sent annual letters for Group updates to each GR/CMA - please respond to 
be sure details of your group are accurate 

5.​ WSO reached out for help at the Orlando Convention Center in March - thanks 
Public Outreach team for stepping up and communicating the opportunity.  Thank 
you to those of you from District 10 that helped at the event.  Be sure to turn in 
your parking receipts to the Treasurer for reimbursement. 

6.​ Zoom fellowship was March 30 for our District 10 - thanks for those that 
attended.  I will continue to offer these throughout the year. 

7.​ October workshop in Venice - raffle items requested - see flier being passed 
around and share with your groups 

8.​ For Chairs or anyone emailing District 10 contacts please confirm the CMA email 
list you’re using (we’ve had multiple changes including another group meeting 
that has closed) 

9.​ Review Zoom guidelines (from Ray) for May Assembly next weekend on May 16 
& 17 - all should have registered by Sunday May 4.   

10.​As the Hospitality Chair for Convention 2025 I am so grateful for the entire 
committee of 10 that are working hard to provide a wonderful experience in 
August! 

11.​At the Area level I am the Chair for a Task Force that is reviewing the job 
descriptions for Area 9 positions.  It has been extremely rewarding and I’ve 
learned so much.  If anyone is considering being of service at the Area level 
please let me know and I’m happy to share any experience with you regarding 
the positions. 

 
Thanks everyone for the opportunity to be of service to our beautiful Al-Anon fellowship 
Marla R. 


